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Hundred Acre Woods was acquired, in 2013, 
thanks to a generous gift from the Winthrop 
family and member support. Its 113 acres of 
woods has 1.7 miles of trails.

Named after A. A. Milne’s Hundred Acre Wood, 
this was the first hiking trail the Trust designed 
and built in Brooklin, constructed in summer 
2013 by Ken Burgess, the Trust’s volunteer crew, 
and the Brooklin Youth Corps.
The accessible loop trail was built in the summer 
of 2022, with the generous support the Anahata 
Foundation, the Maine Community Foundation, 
and the Brookman Charitable Fund. 
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